
 

The Head Teacher 

Vita Et Pax Preparatory School 

6a Priory Close 

Green Road 

Southgate 

London N14 4AT 
 

 

 

Dear Head Teacher 

 
Vita Et Pax Preparatory School 
 
I refer to the remote review by the Independent Schools Inspectorate that took place on 16 
March 2021. 
 
I am pleased to note that all of the regulatory standards that were checked are likely to be 
met and I confirm that there is no further action required of the school by this Department.    
 
The ISI will inspect your school again in due course according to their regular cycle of 
inspections. In the meantime, I would like to thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Independent Education and Boarding Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IEBT 
Level 3 
Bishopsgate House  
Feethams 
Darlington 
DL1 5QE 
 

registration.enquiries@education.gov.uk 
 
Date:  29 April 2021 
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